
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fort McKay Water Treatment Plant – Update  
 
January 24, 2025 

 

Dear community member, 

 

We are pleased to inform the community that water hauling to the Fort McKay 

Water Treatment Plant has now been completed. The plant began operation 

yesterday and is running smoothly. While there is still some ongoing work, no 

additional water hauling is required at this time. 

 
Water quality closely monitored and regularly tested 
Rest assured, tap water continues to meet all quality standards and remains safe to 

drink. Water quality is closely monitored and regularly tested to ensure no disruptions 

to service or pressure.  

 
Construction update  
Work on-site is ongoing, with most construction activities taking place indoors. No 

loud work is anticipated, and all construction efforts will adhere to the noise 

regulations set out in the Community Standards Bylaw. 

 

Find all updates and more information the RMWB’s water maintenance and service 

webpage.  

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Pulse at 780- 

743-7000, 1-800-973-9663 or online at rmwb.ca/pulse.  

 
 

https://www.rmwb.ca/en/utilities-and-water/water-outages-and-maintenance.aspx
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/utilities-and-water/water-outages-and-maintenance.aspx
https://www.rmwb.ca/en/contact-us.aspx

